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young and discover they have made poor choices. Kohler evokes the bond between sisters and shows how that bond changes
but never breaks, even after death. “A beautiful and disturbing memoir of a beloved sister who died at the age of
thirty-nine in circumstances that strongly suggest murder. . . . Highly recommended.” —Joyce Carol Oates
Sisters & Champions Howard Bryant 2019 "An inspiring picture book sports biography about two of the greatest female
tennis players of all-time, outsiders who just happen to be sisters. Everyone knows the names Venus & Serena Williams.
They've become synonymous with championships, hard work, and with shaking up the tennis world. This picture book, by an
award-winning sports journalist who knows the Williams family personally, details the sisters' journey from a barelythere tennis court in Compton, CA, to becoming the #1 ranked women in the sport of tennis"-Behind Closed Doors B. A. Paris 2016-08-09 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES AND USA TODAY BESTSELLING DEBUT PSYCHOLOGICAL
THRILLER YOU CAN'T MISS! The perfect marriage? Or the perfect lie? “A hair-raising debut, both unsettling and
addictive...A chilling thriller that will keep you reading long into the night.” —Mary Kubica, New York Times and USA
Today bestselling author of The Good Girl “This is one readers won’t be able to put down.” —Booklist (starred review)
"A can’t-put-down psychological thriller.” —Library Journal (starred review) “This debut is guaranteed to haunt
you...Warning: brace yourself.” —Bustle (10 New Thrillers to Read This Summer) “The sense of believably and terror that
engulfs Behind Closed Doors doesn't waver.” —The Associated Press, picked up by The Washington Post “This was one of
the best and most terrifying psychological thrillers I have ever read.” —San Francisco Book Review Everyone knows a
couple like Jack and Grace. He has looks and wealth; she has charm and elegance. He’s a dedicated attorney who has
never lost a case; she is a flawless homemaker, a masterful gardener and cook, and dotes on her disabled younger
sister. Though they are still newlyweds, they seem to have it all. You might not want to like them, but you do. You’re
hopelessly charmed by the ease and comfort of their home, by the graciousness of the dinner parties they throw. You’d
like to get to know Grace better. But it’s difficult, because you realize Jack and Grace are inseparable. Some might
call this true love. Others might wonder why Grace never answers the phone. Or why she can never meet for coffee, even
though she doesn’t work. How she can cook such elaborate meals but remain so slim. Or why she never seems to take
anything with her when she leaves the house, not even a pen. Or why there are such high-security metal shutters on all
the downstairs windows. Some might wonder what’s really going on once the dinner party is over, and the front door has
closed. From bestselling author B. A. Paris comes the gripping thriller and international phenomenon Behind Closed
Doors.
Champions of Change Naomi Watkins 2019-11-19 Stories of powerhouse women who pushed for justice in politics, medicine,
art, music, religion, tribal leadership, and more. In fighting to pass the 19th Amendment, brave suffragists like Susan
B. Anthony and Emmeline B. Wells fought to end laws and take down barriers that prevented them from voting. Champions
of Change introduces young readers not only to Anthony and Wells, but also to a diverse group of firsts and freedomfighters in America’s fight for equality, such as: Zitkala-Sa, co-founder of the National Council of American Indians
Martha Hughes Cannon, America’s first female state senator Hannah Kaaepa, an advocate for Hawaiian women’s rights
Barbara Toomer, who was jailed 35 times for protests that led to the passage of the Americans with Disabilities Act and
the women of the Kanab Town Council, one of the first all-female city councils in the country. This timely collection
of mini biographies highlights 25 champions for justice, includes colorful portraitures of each, and presents actual
photos of the individuals. Naomi Watkins, Ph.D. is an educational consultant, women’s advocate, and community builder.
A former middle school English teacher, she specializes in curriculum development and school district consulting. She
has been published in international journals such as The Reading Teacher, Journal of Children's Literature, TESOL
Journal, and Middle School Journal. Katherine Kitterman is the historical director for Better Days 2020, an
organization that explores stories of women who shaped Utah’s history. She is currently a Ph.D. candidate in American
History at American University in Washington, D.C., where she has worked to bring history to life at the Smithsonian
Institution, the Holocaust Memorial Museum, and Woodrow Wilson House. Brooke Smart is an illustrator based in Sandy,
Utah, with a BFA in Illustration from Brigham Young University. Her illustration clients include the New York Times,
Gathre, Better Days 2020, Bravery Magazine, and private commissions. Brooke recently won honorable mention in the 2016
Society of Children’s Book Writers and Illustrators Portfolio Showcase in New York City.
The Booth Brothers Rebecca Langston-George 2017-08 Today everyone knows the name of John Wilkes Booth, the notorious
zealot who assassinated Abraham Lincoln. But in his lifetime, the killer was an actor who was well-known among fans of
the theater--well-known but less famous and less admired than his brother Edwin. In the 1860s, Edwin Booth ranked among
the greatest and most-respected stars of the stage. He lived in New York and sympathized with the Union cause, while
his younger brother stomped the streets of Washington, D.C., and raged as the Civil War turned in favor of the North.
John fantasized about kidnapping the president, but after the defeat of the Confederacy, he sought deadly vengeance.
The night Lincoln attended a performance at Ford's Theatre, Edwin was far away, knowing nothing of the plot unfolding
in the nation's capital.
Too Many Sisters Nina Guilbeau 2008-01-01 Callie Armstrong's personal life was already in turmoil. Now circumstances
are forcing her to share her successful music production company with three business partners. One partner wants her
husband. One partner wants her money. One partner wants her trust- even while keeping secrets. Is this how it is with
all sisters? Callie has decisions to make and secrets to uncover and lies to unravel in the midst of the family chaos.
The only thing she knows for sure is that when they're all together, it's just too many sisters. .
Black and White Richard Williams 2014-05-06 The fascinating, “upfront and unapologetic” (Kirkus Reviews) memoir of
Richard Williams, a businessman, tennis coach, and father to two of the greatest athletes and professional tennis
champions of all time—Venus and Serena Williams. Born into poverty in Shreveport, Louisiana in the 1940s, Richard
Williams was blessed by a strong, caring mother who remained his lifelong hero, just as he became a hero to Venus and
Serena. From the beginning of his life, Richard’s mother taught him to live by the principles of courage, confidence,

Kid Athletes David Stabler 2015-11-17 Hilarious childhood biographies and full-color illustrations show how Tiger
Woods, Gabby Douglas, Bruce Lee, Billie Jean King, and other budding sports champions faced kid-sized challenges
growing up. Forget the gold medals, the championships, and the undefeated seasons. When all-star athletes were growing
up, they had regular-kid problems just like you. Baseball legend Babe Ruth was such a troublemaker, his family sent him
to reform school. Race car champion Danica Patrick fended off bullies who told her “girls can’t drive.” And football
superstar Peyton Manning was forced to dance the tango in his school play. Kid Athletes tells all of their stories and
more with full-color cartoon illustrations on every page. Other subjects include Billie Jean King, Jackie Robinson, Yao
Ming, Gabby Douglas, Tiger Woods, Julie Krone, Bruce Lee, Muhammad Ali, Bobby Orr, Lionel Messi, and more!
Cinder Marissa Meyer 2013-01-08 As plague ravages the overcrowded Earth, observed by a ruthless lunar people, Cinder, a
gifted mechanic and cyborg, becomes involved with handsome Prince Kai and must uncover secrets about her past in order
to protect the world in this futuristic take onthe Cinderella story.
Kid Scientists David Stabler 2018-10-09 Funny and totally true childhood biographies and full-color illustrations tell
tales from the challenging yet defining growing-up years of Albert Einstein, Jane Goodall, Marie Curie, and 12 other
brilliant scientists. Every great scientist started out as a kid. Before their experiments, inventions, and discoveries
that changed the world, the world's most celebrated scientists had regular-kid problems just like you. Stephen Hawking
hated school, and preferred to spend his free time building model airplanes, inventing board games, and even building
his own computer. Jane Goodall got in trouble for bringing worms and snails into her house. And Neil deGrasse Tyson had
to start a dog-walking business to save up money to buy a telescope. Kid Scientists tells the stories of a diverse and
inclusive group—also including Temple Grandin, Nikola Tesla, Ada Lovelace, Benjamin Franklin, Isaac Newton, Rosalind
Franklin, Sally Ride, Rachel Carson, George Washington Carver, and Vera Rubin—through kid-friendly texts and full-color
cartoon illustrations on nearly every page.
True Story Kate Reed Petty 2020 "A "mind-blowing, page-turning, unputdownable" novel (Elif Batuman) about the fifteenyear fallout from a poisonous high school rumor, exploring how stories from the past can come to define who we are. A
gifted and reclusive ghostwriter, Alice Lovett makes a living helping other people tell their stories. But she is
haunted by the one story she cannot tell: the story of, as she puts it, "the things that happened while I was asleep."
Back in 1999, Nick Brothers and his high school lacrosse team return for their senior year in a well-to-do Baltimore
suburb as the reigning state champs. The afterglow of their big win is bound to last until graduation; not even the
pressure of college applications can get in the way of their fun. But when a private school girl attempts suicide in
the wake of one of the team's "legendary" parties, and a rumor begins to circulate that two of Nick's teammates
sexually assaulted her, it seems like it might ruin everything--until the team circles the wagons, casts doubt on the
story, and the town moves on. But not everyone does. Fifteen years later, four people--Alice, Nick, a documentary
filmmaker, and a wealthy entrepreneur--remain haunted by the roles they played, the things they still don't understand,
and how the story has shaped their lives. In sections told from different points of view, each more propulsive than the
last, the layers of mystery are gradually peeled back as we barrel toward the truth of what really happened that night
. . . and what came after. At once a compulsive page-turner and a thought-provoking exploration of issues both timely
and timeless, True Story marks the debut of a phenomenal new voice in fiction."-Darkfever Karen Marie Moning 2006-10-31 MacKayla Lane’s life is good. She has great friends, a decent job, and a car
that breaks down only every other week or so. In other words, she’s your perfectly ordinary twenty-first-century woman.
Or so she thinks . . . until something extraordinary happens. When her sister is murdered, leaving a single clue to her
death—a cryptic message on Mac’s cell phone—Mac journeys to Ireland in search of answers. The quest to find her
sister’s killer draws her into a shadowy realm where nothing is as it seems, where good and evil wear the same
treacherously seductive mask. She is soon faced with an even greater challenge: staying alive long enough to learn how
to handle a power she had no idea she possessed–a gift that allows her to see beyond the world of man, into the
dangerous realm of the Fae. . . . As Mac delves deeper into the mystery of her sister’s death, her every move is
shadowed by the dark, mysterious Jericho, a man with no past and only mockery for a future. As she begins to close in
on the truth, the ruthless Vlane—an alpha Fae who makes sex an addiction for human women–closes in on her. And as the
boundary between worlds begins to crumble, Mac’s true mission becomes clear: find the elusive Sinsar Dubh before
someone else claims the all-powerful Dark Book—because whoever gets to it first holds nothing less than complete
control of the very fabric of both worlds in their hands. . . . Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s sensational Fever
novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG BONUS:
This edition contains an excerpt from Karen Marie Moning's Bloodfever.
Once We Were Sisters Sheila Kohler 2017-01-17 ONE OF PEOPLE MAGAZINE’S BEST NEW BOOKS “A searing and intimate memoir
about love turned deadly.” —The BBC “An intimate illumination of sisterhood and loss.” —People When Sheila Kohler was
thirty-seven, she received the heart-stopping news that her sister Maxine, only two years older, was killed when her
husband drove them off a deserted road in Johannesburg. Stunned by the news, she immediately flew back to the country
where she was born, determined to find answers and forced to reckon with his history of violence and the lingering
effects of their most unusual childhood—one marked by death and the misguided love of their mother. In her signature
spare and incisive prose, Sheila Kohler recounts the lives she and her sister led. Flashing back to their storybook
childhood at the family estate, Crossways, Kohler tells of the death of her father when she and Maxine were girls,
which led to the family abandoning their house and the girls being raised by their mother, at turns distant and
suffocating. We follow them to the cloistered Anglican boarding school where they first learn of separation and later
their studies in Rome and Paris where they plan grand lives for themselves—lives that are interrupted when both marry
sisters-and-champions-the-true-story-of-venus-and-serena-williams
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commitment, faith, and love. He passed the same qualities on to his daughters, who grew up loving their father and
valuing the lessons he taught them. “I still feel really close to my father,” says Serena. “We have a great
relationship. There is an appreciation. There is a closeness because of what we’ve been through together, and a
respect.” A self-made man, Williams has walked a long, hard, exciting, and ultimately rewarding road during his life,
surmounting many challenges to raise a loving family and two of the greatest tennis players who ever lived. Black and
White is the extraordinary story of that journey and the indomitable spirit that made it all possible.
Sisters Jeanette Winter 2019-04-02 Celebrated picture book biographer Jeanette Winter shares the story of champion
tennis players—and sisters—Venus and Serena Williams. Before they were famous tennis stars, Venus and Serena Williams
were sisters with big dreams growing up in Compton, California. In the early mornings, they head to the tennis courts,
clean up debris, and practice. They compete in their first tournament and they both win. From there, the girls’ trophy
collection grows and grows. Despite adversity and health challenges, the sisters become two of the greatest tennis
players of all time. This inspiring story of sisterhood, hard work, and determination is perfect for budding athletes
or any young reader with a big dream.
Forging Freedom Hudson Talbott 2012-10-01 Jaap Penraat can't understand the Germans' hatred of his Jewish neighbors in
his hometown of Amsterdam. As the restrictions multiply and the violence escalates, Jaap knows he must take action to
help his friends. He begins by using his father's printing press to forge identification cards and papers for Jewish
neighbors and refugees, but as the Nazi grasp tightens, he is forced to take a more drastic path--leading twenty Jews
on the dangerous first leg of a journey to Paris, the start of the underground pipeline to safety.
Celebration of Sisters Judy Lipson 2021-11-30 For Judy Lipson, her sisters were her compass, constant, champions, and
competitors and for thirty years she suppressed the grief of losing her two beloved sisters. Judy lost her younger
sister Jane at age twenty-two in an automobile accident and nine years later her older sister Margie at age thirty-five
to a twenty year battle with anorexia and bulimia. It was not until 2011 that Judy began her journey to mourn for
Margie and Jane. Judy experienced the reality that those who lose siblings are the forgotten mourners and they are left
to take care of their parents and children. The impact of their loss takes a back seat. Through her participation and
work prescribed in a complicated grief study, Judy learned to restore her well-being, happy memories of her sisters,
and the passion the three of them had for figure skating. By bringing her sisters and their memories together more
present in her life, Judy found peace. To honor the memory of her sisters, Judy created and continues to hold,
Celebration of Sisters, an annual ice skating fundraiser which benefits Massachusetts General Hospital in Boston,
Massachusetts. This is the story of how Judy used her memories and their shared love of ice skating to come full
circle. When she performs on the ice, Judy feels Margie and Jane on each shoulder guiding her and whispering in her
ear, "Judy, you've got this." This is a story of love, grief, and moving forward, even years after the loss.
Come to Win Venus Williams 2011-06-28 Combining talent, drive, and hard work, Venus Williams has mastered the game of
tennis. How will that drive serve her off the court in her post-tennis career? For inspiration, Venus turned to an
esteemed group of business leaders, politicians, and acclaimed artists, all of whom previously played competitive
sports, and asked the essential questions: What principles that inspired you toward success as an athlete are helpful
in life? In business? Here, that A-list group of visionaries responds with a useful array of tips woven through
anecdotes from their athletic pasts that have been instrumental in their post-sports success. Venus also reflects on
what she has learned from her own coaches, including her parents, and how their wisdom contributes to her own
remarkable achievements.
The Light of Days Judy Batalion 2021-04-06 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Also on the USA Today, Washington
Post, Boston Globe, Globe and Mail, Publishers Weekly, and Indie bestseller lists. One of the most important stories of
World War II, already optioned by Steven Spielberg for a major motion picture: a spectacular, searing history that
brings to light the extraordinary accomplishments of brave Jewish women who became resistance fighters—a group of
unknown heroes whose exploits have never been chronicled in full, until now. Witnesses to the brutal murder of their
families and neighbors and the violent destruction of their communities, a cadre of Jewish women in Poland—some still
in their teens—helped transform the Jewish youth groups into resistance cells to fight the Nazis. With courage, guile,
and nerves of steel, these “ghetto girls” paid off Gestapo guards, hid revolvers in loaves of bread and jars of
marmalade, and helped build systems of underground bunkers. They flirted with German soldiers, bribed them with wine,
whiskey, and home cooking, used their Aryan looks to seduce them, and shot and killed them. They bombed German train
lines and blew up a town’s water supply. They also nursed the sick, taught children, and hid families. Yet the exploits
of these courageous resistance fighters have remained virtually unknown. As propulsive and thrilling as Hidden Figures,
In the Garden of Beasts, and Band of Brothers, The Light of Days at last tells the true story of these incredible women
whose courageous yet little-known feats have been eclipsed by time. Judy Batalion—the granddaughter of Polish Holocaust
survivors—takes us back to 1939 and introduces us to Renia Kukielka, a weapons smuggler and messenger who risked death
traveling across occupied Poland on foot and by train. Joining Renia are other women who served as couriers, armed
fighters, intelligence agents, and saboteurs, all who put their lives in mortal danger to carry out their missions.
Batalion follows these women through the savage destruction of the ghettos, arrest and internment in Gestapo prisons
and concentration camps, and for a lucky few—like Renia, who orchestrated her own audacious escape from a brutal Nazi
jail—into the late 20th century and beyond. Powerful and inspiring, featuring twenty black-and-white photographs, The
Light of Days is an unforgettable true tale of war, the fight for freedom, exceptional bravery, female friendship, and
survival in the face of staggering odds. NPR's Best Books of 2021 National Jewish Book Award, 2021 Canadian Jewish
Literary Award, 2021
Around the World with Justin Bieber - True Stories from Beliebers Everywhere Sarah Oliver 2014-04-07 IF YOU HAVE EVER
DREAMT OF MEETING JUSTIN BIEBER THEN THIS IS THE BOOK FOR YOU! Author Sarah Oliver has the inside scoop from Justin's
biggest Beliebers from around the world, including all the gossip about what happened when they met Justin, Scooter and
Kenny...and tour secrets you won't hear anywhere else.Sophie from Iluka is the leader of the Perth Bieber Team which
arranges the Australian events and parades for Justin. She travelled all the way to New York for Justin - find out what
stage manager Scrappy said about that!Anna from Sankt Veit an der Glan took part in a flashmob to 'All Around The
World' and was Justin's Austrian One Less Lonely Girl. Discover what it is like to be serenaded on stage by
Justin.Kaelyn from Los Angeles met Justin at his dance studio and was thrilled when he surprised her and his other
Beliebers with a special gift. Discover what Justin's dancers are like - and the special performance they did at
Atlanta airport.Sarah Oliver reveals all this and much more, including which countries Justin, his dancers and his crew
love the most and some of the crazy things they get up to when they're not on stage. Sit back, relax and follow in the
footsteps of Justin as he goes around the world!
Killers of the Flower Moon David Grann 2017-04-18 NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST • NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A twisting,
sisters-and-champions-the-true-story-of-venus-and-serena-williams

haunting true-life murder mystery about one of the most monstrous crimes in American history, from the author of The
Lost City of Z. In the 1920s, the richest people per capita in the world were members of the Osage Nation in Oklahoma.
After oil was discovered beneath their land, the Osage rode in chauffeured automobiles, built mansions, and sent their
children to study in Europe. Then, one by one, the Osage began to be killed off. The family of an Osage woman, Mollie
Burkhart, became a prime target. One of her relatives was shot. Another was poisoned. And it was just the beginning, as
more and more Osage were dying under mysterious circumstances, and many of those who dared to investigate the killings
were themselves murdered. As the death toll rose, the newly created FBI took up the case, and the young director, J.
Edgar Hoover, turned to a former Texas Ranger named Tom White to try to unravel the mystery. White put together an
undercover team, including a Native American agent who infiltrated the region, and together with the Osage began to
expose one of the most chilling conspiracies in American history.
You Did It Unto Me Mary Bernadette Little 2012-11-01 For Jamaica, W.I., the nineteenth Century had lurched
slowly...painfully...to its last quarter of the Century. It was a time of trial and tribulation never before
seen...sugar in decline...squalour in the yards...rampant disease...and yes...the darkness of life bereft of hope.
Jessie Ripoll saw the suffering of her people...their cries pierced her soul...what could she do at this point in her
life's journey? She dreamed of freedom for the oppressed...and true equality of opportunity and social justice. And at
the appointed time...a vision so clear and luminous came to her. She came to know the great work God had chosen for
her. So it was that on May 1, 1880, holding a little orphan girl by the hand, she made her pilgrimage through the gate
of Alpha to the cottage that sat on forty-three acres of virgin land...waiting for the sound of her footsteps. There
began the socio-educational experiment that would receive the respect and admiration of Jamaica. Within a decade, word
of her success and an invitation reached the Sisters of Mercy in Bermondsey....It spoke to their hearts in a language
that only those who have received the Call can understand...like Abraham, they heard...Leave your country...for a land
which I shall show you. They arrived on Dec.12, 1890 to join Jessie. How could the four little girls who enrolled as
the first students of Alpha Academy in 1894 have imagined that, a century later, fourteen hundred girls would be
retracing their footsteps through the gates of Alpha? In his Proclamation of April 20, 2005, declaring the week of
April 25 to May 1, 2005 as Alpha Week, the Governor General Sir Howard Cooke paid tribute to the Institution of
learning that “produced a parade of graduates, men and women of excellence...who have made significant contributions to
the development of our nation.” The Citation granting Alpha the freedom of the City of Kingston and St. Andrew
Corporation and the Keys to the historic City speaks of the 'tremendous contribution of the Boys' School to the musical
treasures of Jamaica' and lauds 'the students of Alpha who have served in every sphere of National and International
life.'Such is the power of that tiny, mustard seed of faith and hope, planted in the fertile soul of Jessie Ripoll over
a century ago.
Game Changers Lesa Cline-Ransome 2018 Shares the story of the sisters and tennis stars, including their special
relationship as sisters and best friends, their constant training as children, and their incredible success in
professional tennis.
Sisters and Champions: The True Story of Venus and Serena Williams Howard Bryant 2018-05-29 "This one's a winner." -Chicago Tribune A 2019 ILA Teacher's Choices Reading List Selection! An inspiring picture book sports biography about
two of the greatest female tennis players of all-time! Venus and Serena Williams: Best friends. Sisters. Champions.
Everyone knows the names Venus & Serena Williams. They've become synonymous with championships, hard work, and with
shaking up the tennis world. This inspirational true story, written by award-winning sports journalist, Howard Bryant,
and brought to beautiful life by Coretta Scott Kind Award and Honor winner, Floyd Cooper, details the sisters' journey
from a barely-there tennis court in Compton, CA, to Olympic gold medals and becoming the #1 ranked women in the sport
of tennis. Here is a worthy ode to Venus and Serena Williams, the incredible sister duo who will go down in history as
two of the greatest athletes of all time. "Alive with warmth and movement, these luminous, soft-edged scenes portray
the sisters gradually growing into strong, capable women. A handsome sports biography." --Booklist "There is a sharp
focus in the book on the two sisters' special bond and friendship; it lies at the heart of this biography, and the
women's stories are remarkable. It's high time they had their own picture book tribute."--Kirkus
Let Them Play Margot Theis Raven 2011-08-18 Segregated Charleston, SC, 1955: There are 62 official Little League
programs in South Carolina -- all but one of the leagues is composed entirely of white players. The Cannon Street YMCA
All-Stars, an all-black team, is formed in the hopes of playing in the state's annual Little League Tournament. What
should have been a time of enjoyment, however, turns sour when all of the other leagues refuse to play against them and
even pull out of the program. As the only remaining Little League team in the state, Cannon Street was named state
winner by default, giving the boys a legitimate spot in the Little League Baseball World Series held in Williamsport,
Pennsylvania. While the Cannon Street team is invited to the game as guests, they are not allowed to participate since
they have not officially "played" and won their state's tournament. Let Them Play takes its name from the chant shouted
by the spectators who attended the World Series final. Author Margot Theis Raven recounts the inspiring tales of the
Cannon Street All-Stars as they arrived in Williamsport, PA and never got the chance to play for the title thanks to
the bigotry and ignorance of the South Carolina teams. Winning by forfeit, the Cannon Streeters were subsequently not
allowed to participate in Williamsburg because they had not "played" their way into the tournament. Let Them Play is an
important civil rights story in American history with an even more important message about equality and tolerance. It's
a tale of humanity against the backdrop of America's favorite pastime that's sure to please fans of the sport and
mankind. This summer will mark the 50th year since the fans' shouts of Let Them Play fell on deaf ears and 14 boys
learned a cruel lesson in backwards politics and prejudice. This book can help teach us a new lesson and assure
something like this never happens again.
Catch a Star Tamika Catchings 2016-03-01 When all she wanted was to fit in, Tamika Catchings never imagined one day
she'd stand out--as a basketball superstar and an inspiration. Catchings faced being set apart by her hearing loss,
separation from family, living up to high expectations, and the pain and discouragement of debilitating physical
injuries. Yet she reached for the stars with hard work, perseverance, and her faith in God. Through the silence, she
found the way to shine. Catch a Star tells Tamika's story of overcoming: of leading the Indiana Fever to its first
championship, being named to the WNBA's All Decade Team, earning four Olympic gold medals, and founding the Catch the
Stars Foundation to help young people achieve their dreams. Her story will inspire readers to face their doubts and
fears, encouraging them to reach for their own stars, no matter what challenges come their way.
Nothing But Trouble Sue Stauffacher 2011 Although considered a troublesome child, Buddy Walker sees talent in Althea
Gibson and decides to help build her tennis skills--and she eventually earns the title of the first African-American to
ever win the celebrated Wimbledon Cup.
More than Marmalade Rosanne Tolin 2020-03-03 Michael Bond never intended to be a children's writer. Though an avid
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reader, he was by no means a model student and quit school at 14. He repaired rooftop radio transmitters during the
bombing of Britain in World War II and later joined the army. He wrote about the war and more, selling stories here and
there. One day, while searching for inspiration at his typewriter, hoping for a big story that would allow him to write
full time, a stuffed bear on top of the shelf—a Christmas present for his wife—suddenly caught his eye. Bond poured his
personal feelings about the events of his era—the refugee children his family had hosted in the countryside, a war-torn
country in recovery, the bustling immigrant neighborhood where he lived—into the story of a little bear from Peru who
tries very, very hard to do things right. The result was A Bear Called Paddington. An incredible true tale, More than
Marmalade: Michael Bond and the Story of Paddington Bear is the first biography about the writer behind the beloved
series. Author Rosanne Tolin reveals how world history, Bond's life, and 1950s immigrant culture were embedded into
Paddington's creation, bringing middle-grade readers a delightful, informative, and engaging book with a timely message
of acceptance.
The Savior's Sister Jenna Moreci 2020-09-29 "The Savior's Sister is utterly unputdownable. It's compulsive, addictive,
and mesmerizing. If you love romance, fantasy, and bloodshed, ignore your TBR pile, this is the only dark fantasy novel
you need." - Sacha Black, BESTSELLING fantasy and nonfiction writing craft author In the thrilling companion to one of
Book Depository's Best Books of All Time, experience the peril and heart-stopping romance through Leila's fresh
perspective. Leila Tūs Salvatíraas, Savior of Thessen and magical Queen of Her realm, is worshiped by all. Except Her
father. He wants Her dead. The Sovereign's Tournament-a centuries-long tradition designed to select The Savior's
husband-is days away, but Brontes's plan to overthrow his daughter ignites, shifting the objective of the competition
from marriage to murder. With the help of Her sisters and some unexpected allies, Leila must unravel Brontes's network
and prevent Her own assassination. But as the body count rises, She learns the deception runs far deeper than She
imagined. When She finds Herself falling for one of the tournament competitors, Her father finds himself another target
for murder. Can Leila save Herself and Her beloved, or is their untimely end-and the corruption of Her realminevitable? TRIGGER WARNINGS: This book contains graphic violence, sexual situations, physical abuse, adult language,
and references to suicide. "The Savior's Sister is one of those gritty, sexy (and occasionally violent) books you can't
put down. I can't wait to see what's next for Leila and Tobias." - Meg LaTorre, FOUNDER of iWriterly and science
fiction and fantasy author
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The complete, uncensored history of the
award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television comedy, political satire,
and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the
hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags, controversies, and
camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and
writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most
prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history
takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's underdog latenight program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become
part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for
calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election coverage,
passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on
Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the people behind the
show's seminal moments come together to share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking shows.
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian Sherman Alexie 2012-01-10 Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the
story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take his future into
his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white farm town high school where the only
other Indian is the school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a PartTime Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences, coupled with poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that
reflect the character's art, chronicles the contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to break
away from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with Sherman Alexie and Ellen
Forney, and four-color interior art throughout, this edition is perfect for fans and collectors alike.
Numenia and the Hurricane Fiona Halliday 2020-01-21 When the autumnal equinox arrives, Numenia takes off with her two
sisters and thousands of other birds to begin their long migration from the Arctic to the islands of the Caribbean. But
there is a dangerous storm brewing on the horizon. When the hurricane hits, fierce winds rip Numenia away from her
family. This small, scrappy whimbrel must make her way through unfamiliar terrain and rough conditions to reunite with
her sisters. Battling hunger, loneliness, and raging winds, Numenia finds the strength to endure the elements on her
miraculous journey. Inspired by a remarkable true story of a whimbrel who fought her way through a devastating storm,
this book brings a brave little shorebird to life through poetic language and vividly expressive art by a debut authorillustrator.
Suffrage Sisters Maggie Mead 2015-01-01 Elizabeth Cady Stanton spoke before an eager crowd in 1948. Her demand was
equal rights for women--including suffrage, the right to vote. It took more than 70 years from that moment before all
American women could vote.

sisters-and-champions-the-true-story-of-venus-and-serena-williams

Venus and Serena Serena Williams 2005 The tennis superstars talk about their lives, including what it takes to be
successful, how they spend their money, dating, studying, and dealing with pressure.
Serena Mark Hodgkinson 2019-09-03 Serena Williams is the most successful tennis player – male or female – of the
modern, professional era, with more Grand Slams than either Steffi Graf or Roger Federer. Always a fierce competitor,
her story – which began on the cracked public courts of Compton, L.A. – is also one of overcoming challenges through
sheer determination, drive and talent. In this innovative illustrated biography, Serena's tennis is explored like never
before: stunning graphics explore her serving patterns, signature power groundstrokes, and her movement – as well as
showcasing her astonishing records, spanning over two decades in the tennis elite. Drawing on conversations with Serena
over the course of her career, and on interviews with those closest to her, this is the ultimate celebration of
arguably the greatest tennis player of all time and, without question, a true global icon.
Full Dissidence Howard Bryant 2020-01-21 A bold and impassioned meditation on injustice in our country that punctures
the illusion of a postracial America and reveals it as a place where authoritarianism looms large. Whether the issues
are protest, labor, patriotism, or class division, it is clear that professional sports are no longer simply fun and
games. Rather, the industry is a hotbed of fractures and inequities that reflect and even drive some of the most
divisive issues in our country. The nine provocative and deeply personal essays in Full Dissidence confront the
dangerous narratives that are shaping the current dialogue in sports and mainstream culture. The book is a reflection
on a culture where African Americans continue to navigate the sharp edges of whiteness—as citizens who are always at
risk of being told, often directly from the White House, to go back to where they came from. The topics Howard Bryant
takes on include the player-owner relationship, the militarization of sports, the myth of integration, the erasure of
black identity as a condition of success, and the kleptocracy that has forced America to ask itself if its beliefs of
freedom and democracy are more than just words. In a time when authoritarianism is creeping into our lives and is being
embraced in our politics, Full Dissidence will make us question the strength of the bonds we think we have with our
fellow citizens, and it shows us why we must break from the malignant behaviors that have become normalized in everyday
life.
Who Are Venus and Serena Williams? James Buckley, Jr. 2017 Describes the lives and careers and the tennis stars and
sisters, discussing their Grand Slam wins, Olympic success, trend-setting, and rivalry.
Nurturing Informed Thinking Sunday Cummins 2018 "Sunday Cummins draws on her work with teachers across the country in
this step-by-step guide for using content-area reading to teach both content and heavy-duty reading skills (such as
inferring, synthesizing, and weighting point of view) at the same time in grades 3-6"-Orphans of the Storm Celia Imrie 2021-12-14 From internationally bestselling author and celebrated actress Celia Imrie,
an epic novel set against the backdrop of the sinking of the Titanic. Nice, France, 1911: After three years of
marriage, Marcella Navratil has finally had enough. Her husband, Michael, an ambitious tailor, may have charmed her
during their courtship, but their few years of marriage have revealed a cruel and controlling streak. The 21-year-old
mother of two is determined to get a divorce. But while awaiting the Judges' decision on the custody of their children,
Michael receives news that changes everything. Meanwhile fun-loving New York socialite Margaret Hays is touring Europe
with some friends. Restless, she resolves to head home aboard the most celebrated steamer in the world. But as the ship
sets sail for America, carrying two infants bearing false names, the paths of Marcella, Michael and Margaret cross and
nothing will ever be the same again. Orphans of the Storm dives into the waters of the past to unearth a sweeping, epic
tale of the sinking of the Titanic that radiates with humanity and hums with life.
Chess Queens Jennifer Shahade 2022-03-03 For fans of The Queen's Gambit, this is the real life story of a female chess
champion travelling the world to compete in a male-dominated sport with the most famous players of all time. Jennifer
Shahade, a two-time US women's chess champion, spent her teens and twenties travelling the world playing chess.
Tournaments have taken her from Istanbul to Moscow, and introduced her to players from Zambia to China. In this ultra
male-dominated sport, Jennifer found shocking sexism, as well as an incredible history of the top female players that
has often been ignored. But she also found friendships, feminism and hope. Through her own story as well as in-depth
profiles of pioneers of the game, Jennifer invites us into the extremely competitive world of chess. She shows us the
rivalry and the camaraderie; the ecstatic highs and the excruciating losses; the glamour and the hard work. She
describes the coach who told her that her period will affect her standard of play, and gives us thrilling blow-by-blow
accounts of the matches that made history. Intertwined with Jennifer's own story are those of the top female players
from around the world. We meet the famous Polgar sisters, the three Hungarian girls who were all child prodigies; we
meet the glamorous jet setters who travel the world partying, and the players who escaped war-torn countries to become
champions against the odds. Chess Queens is a fascinating journey into the exhilarating world of chess and an essential
book for all the aspiring chess queens of today.
My Southern Journey Rick Bragg 2015-09-15 From celebrated New York Times bestselling author and winner of the Pulitzer
Prize, Rick Bragg, comes a poignant and wryly funny collection of essays on life in the south. Keenly observed and
written with his insightful and deadpan sense of humor, he explores enduring Southern truths about home, place, spirit,
table, and the regions' varied geographies, including his native Alabama, Cajun country, and the Gulf Coast. Everything
is explored, from regional obsessions from college football and fishing, to mayonnaise and spoonbread, to the simple
beauty of a fish on the hook. Collected from over a decade of his writing, with many never-before-published essays
written specifically for this edition, My Southern Journey is an entertaining and engaging read, especially for
Southerners (or feel Southern at heart) and anyone who appreciates great writing.

3/3

Downloaded from batchgoods.com on August 12, 2022 by guest

